
We’re Going Green
In an effort to reduce our carbon footprint on the environment, 

we will be putting the information from our Pension News 

newsletter on the Plan’s website and will no longer produce 

a printed newsletter.  By integrating this information into our 

website, we are hoping to pave the way for future member 

communications that are more timely, engaging, and audience-

focused, such as subscription-based e-mail newsletters.  For 

the time being, you can fi nd specifi c information that we 

normally include in the Pension News as described below:  

Looking for the Market Commentary and the Fund 
Performance and Composition?
This information is available in the Investment section of the 

Plan’s website.

Where can I fi nd up-to-date Workshop 
information?
Please check the Workshops page on the Plan’s website 

regularly as we offer workshops throughout the year for new 

members and members who are approaching retirement.

Where can I fi nd articles and fact sheets that are 
relevant to me?
Stay tuned as we will be making improvements to the Library 

section of the Plan’s website to make it easier for you to fi nd 

articles and education that are important to you.  

Visit our website at 
www.pensions.ubc.ca/faculty

Annual Report:  2012 Year in Review

Where can I fi nd the latest news on the Faculty 
Pension Plan?
Check out our Latest News section on the front page of 

the Plan’s website, which includes the latest news on Plan 

changes, events, member communications, and much more. 

The Faculty Pension Plan’s Annual Report, 2012 Year in Review, 

will be available on the Plan’s website starting May 15, 2013.  

The annual report is provided in an online format which allows 

members to fi nd information more easily, and to select and 

print specifi c sections of the report, rather than having to print 

the full report. 

The 2012 Year in Review includes information such as:

• Message from the Chair

• Governance

• 2012 Highlights

• 2012 Market Commentary

• Fund Rates of Return as at December 31, 2012

• Investment Managers’ Rates of Return as at 

December 31, 2012

• Financial Statements

Visit the Faculty Pension Plan website and follow the link from 

the main page to view the report. Did you know? Annual Reports from past years 
are available on the Library page at the Plan’s website.  
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2013 PENSION FORUM
Learn more about your Faculty Pension Plan

Wednesday, May 22, 2013
11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
Liu Institute for Global Issues 
Multipurpose Room
6476 NW Marine Drive
Vancouver Campus

Please RSVP by May 13 to:
pensions@hr.ubc.ca | 604.822.8100

We are pleased to host several information tables at the Pension 

Forum. Representatives from the following areas will be present 

to answer your questions:

UBC Faculty Pension Plan
Ask questions about the Plan’s investment and retirement 

options, investment performance, and member services and 

resources. 

UBC Faculty Relations
Learn about the resources that Faculty Relations provides to you 

as a faculty member.

UBC Retirement and Survivor Benefi ts
Learn about the health benefi ts that are available to you as part 

of this retirement program.

Service Canada
Do you have questions about the Canada Pension Plan or Old 
Age Security?  Here is your opportunity to speak in person with 

a representative.

Information Tables
12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Doors Open
11:00 a.m.

Presentation
11:15 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
There will be a 30-minute presentation on the Plan’s 

2012 investment performance, and a review of 2012/13 

initiatives.  A 15-minute question period will follow the 

presentation. 

Event Program

www.pensions.ubc.ca/faculty

Members are not required to attend the entire event; 

however, if you wish to attend either or both parts, 

we ask that you please RSVP in advance for planning 

purposes.


